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TO:  Lehman College Community 

FROM:  Peter O. Nwosu, Provost and Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs and Student Success 

SUBJECT:  NYS COVID-19 Contact Tracer Initiative 

DATE:  June 1, 2020 

Dear Colleagues- 
  
We value your support and contribution to the NYS Contact Tracer initiative, with particular recognition to 
the faculty and staff who have donated their time to conduct interviews for the Community Support 
Specialist and Team Supervisors positions.  To date, CUNY has conducted more than 400 interviews that 
have resulted in more than 90% of these staff being hired to support the re-opening of counties across the 
state. 
  
As the academic year comes to an end, we are seeking additional volunteers to support these efforts for 
the coming weeks.  Please reach out to Patti Simino Boyce at patricia.boyce@cuny.edu if interested and 
available to volunteer some time to conduct 30-minute interviews.  Any contribution of time is 
appreciated.  More importantly, CUNY is proud to support the hiring of these positions that are critical to 
the state’s recovery efforts and to ultimately stem the impact of COVID-19 in our communities. 
 
Remain well and be safe. 
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